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You are invited to Venture13’s five-year anniversary 
celebration on Friday, May 12, 2023,  from 8 
to 10 a.m. Join the partners and businesses of 
Venture13 to celebrate the successes of their first 
five years and look towards an exciting future! Visit 
Venture13.ca and find the link to RSVP today!

Venture13 Celebrating 5-Year Milestone

Waterfront parking is in effect from the May long 
weekend to Thanksgiving. Residents are advised to 
take advantage of the Resident Waterfront Season 
Pass ($40 or $20 per season). 

NEW The Town of Cobourg is now offering Visitor 
Waterfront Season Passes ($150 per season). Passes 
may be purchased online at parking.cobourg.ca or 
in-person from the Finance Department at Victoria 
Hall.

Waterfront Season Parking Passes on Sale


